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Stinger Snack Shack Needs Your Help 

      We are in need of at least two daily volunteers, running sales in our Snack Shack. Set-up 
begins at 2:15pm (10:30am early release) and you’ll stay approximately 30-45 minutes. Do 
you have a student participating in the Superintendent’s Challenge? Each shift counts towards 
that goal. We need your help today, plus it’s a fun way to get to meet some STMS students and 
other parent volunteers. Find the SignUp Genius on our PTO website. 

Thank you STMS students, families, and friends for your support in our only PTO 
fundraising event, Step-It Up: A Day of Awesomeness. We are overjoyed with those who chose 
to participate in our only PTO school fundraiser. We truly appreciate the community’s 
generosity towards our amazing school. 
            Your donations will be used for programs to assist your student’s learning experience      
    and environment, purchase teachers’ 

supplemental enrichment supplies for Stinger 
Success, daily maintenance for our school 
indoors and out, including a new irrigation 
system and many more activities for our 

students and staff here at Sonoran Trails Middle School. 
We are trying to help our students and staff create fun memories during their time here 

at STMS. We are only able to provide our Stingers this experience through your generosity 
and participation in our PTO fundraisers, sponsored events and activities. “A Day of 
Awesomeness” student carnival event takes place on Thursday, October 10, from 12:30-
2:00, here on our own STMS field. Students will be enjoying time with inflatables, music, sno-
cones and most importantly… friends! Thanks to you and our community’s generosity, we 
raised over $22,000. From the bottom of our Stinger hearts, thank you. You’re the best! 

Attend a PTO meeting and check out 
what fun things are being planned. 
Everyone’s welcome! 

! Friday, Nov. 1, 2019 

 

! THANK YOU… for getting 
involved and attending our 
October PTO meeting with 
Superintendent Dr. Debbi 
Burdick. 

Let’s Go Stingers… 

Thank you Harold’s Cave Creek Corral, all the Oktoberfest Charity Event 
sponsors, and STMS families for coming together for an adult evening of 

music, food, drinks and fun. We had such a great time! 


